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SEA WITCH PROGRAMS  

The 2013 Sea Witch Festival programs are printed and have been mailed.  Mark your calendar for October 
25-27.  
 

OCTOBER GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING-INSURANCE INFORMATION Q & A 

The Chamber has scheduled a General Membership Luncheon/Meeting for Wednesday, October 16, 2013 
at 12:00 PM with Greg Simeone and Jen Wilson of Delaware Employee Benefits Exchange.  They will be 
speaking about their agency, their advisor partnership with the Chamber, and health care reform.  Delaware 
Employee Benefits Exchange offers a private exchange platform with standard & customized benefits plans 
for both full time and part time employees.  They focus solely on employee benefits and offer unique 
solutions to employee benefits on the private exchange platform.  The luncheon will be held at Atlantic 
Sands Hotel & Conference Center -- cost is $15 per person- buffet to include vegetarian soup du jour, Sands 
house salad, chicken stir fry, London broil with wild mushroom demi-glace & frizzled leeks, wild rice pilaf, 
and a dessert assortment.  Seating at the meeting is limited, so reserve your spot now by contacting Joy at 
302-227-2233 ext. 14 or joy@beach-fun.com.  
 

STATEWIDE BUSINESS 2 BUSINESS EXPO – WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2014 

Sign up now - Dover Downs Hotel & Casino from 3:00-8:00 PM – Chamber members Delmarva VOIP, 
TDS Brochure Distributors/Toth Distribution Services, Inc., L&W Insurance,  Atlantic Sands Hotel & 
Conference Center, Architectural Marketing, Inc. and Progressive Specialties are already registered – 
contact Patty with any questions – 227-2233, ext. 15 or register online at www.cdcc.net. 
 

CAPE HENLOPEN BASEBALL TEAM SEEKS SPONSORSHIP 

The Cape Henlopen High School baseball team has been approved to travel to Kauai, Hawaii for spring 
break 2014 to practice with and play three high school teams on Kauai and attend school with the students at 
Waimea High School. 
To support this effort, participation in the following fundraising is sought: 
 
1st Annual Cape Henlopen Baseball Golf Tournament at the Rookery North in Milford on Saturday, 
November 2, 2013 – 10:00 AM tee off – 4-man groups starting at each hole – cost - $85.00/person – lunch 
will be served.  Deadline to sign up is October 30 – contact ben.evick@gmail.com.  Sponsor a hole and have 
your business name and/or logo on a sign at a tee box – cost is $125.00 – checks payable to Cape Henlopen 
Baseball Boosters - e-mail your logo to ben.evick@gmail.com by October 21, 2013. 
 
Each day in the month of December a raffle will be held – donations of products, services, gift certificates, 
etc. are sincerely appreciated.  Contact Ben Evick – ben.evick@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 
questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


